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There is new legislation that comes into force from the 19th of August that will impact how Local Authorities and Schools 

issue Penalty Notices (fines) for unauthorised absences. 

 

TheEducation (Penalty Notices) (England) (Amendment) Regulations 2024” 

The Education (Penalty Notices) (England) (Amendment) Regulations 2024 mean that: 

 Schools must consider whether a penalty notice (fine) is appropriate in each individual case where one of their pupils 

reaches the national threshold of 10 unauthorised absences in a rolling 10 week period. 

 Penalty Notices will be issued per parent per child.  

Penalty Notices have increased and there is a new national escalation procedure

The first penalty notice issued to a parent will be charged at £160 if paid within 28 days. This will be reduced to £80 if 

paid within 21 days. 

If the threshold is met a 2nd time in three years and a 2nd Penalty notice is issued to the same parent in relation to the 

same child – this will a flat rate of £160 if paid within 28 days. 

A third penalty notice cannot be issued to the same parent in respect of the same child within 3 years of the date of 

issue of the first. In a case where the national threshold is met for a third time (or subsequent times) within those 3 

years, alternative action should be taken instead. This will often include considering prosecution 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that this is one piece of new legislation and there are several other pieces of legislation 

and statutory guidance that schools and Local Authorities must follow.  Central to the statutory 

guidance for schools is the premise that schools should identify when a pupil’s attendance is 

becoming a concern and then work alongside parents and pupils to remove any barriers to 

attendance.   

 

This is called a “support first model”  At Holy souls  school we will notify you if you’re a child’s 

attendance is a concern and start a conversation with you to understand the reasons why and if we 

can offer any support.   

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


Moved house? Changed your phone number? 
Please update the Office. We do require 

 TWO EMERGENCY PHONE NUMBER CONTACTS. 
Thank you.  

  

 

  

https://youtu.be/cAxr68Nhgm4
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